
 

 
 

May 8, 2015 
 
 
To: All Valued PVC Electrical Fitting Customers 
 
 
Royal Building Products will be adjusting list prices and multipliers on all PVC electrical 
fittings and components effective June 8, 2015.  
 
Please be advised that there are major adjustments across all product categories 
reflecting significant increases and decreases affecting the net price. 
 
We are eliminating the wide array of multipliers used currently and will apply a single 
multiplier for the entire Price List. 
 
Multipliers will be applicable pursuant to annual account purchases, geographical 
location and other factors and will be communicated to all accounts, account managers 
and rep agencies prior to the effective date. 
 
A new Electrical Solutions Pricing File will be uploaded to the website and a printed 
version will follow for distribution as soon as possible. 
 
Orders received at current prices will be limited to 1/12th of the last twelve month 
purchases per customer and must be placed prior to June 8th for immediate shipment. 
 
We thank you for your past patronage and look forward to servicing your PVC fitting 
requirements in the future. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  
 
 
 
 

Chad Hall 
National Sales Director 


